

## PRESIDENTS VOLUNTEER SUPPER – 8 MARCH 2024

Dear Club Member and Volunteer

As president of our great Club, I am delighted to invite you to our first Annual President's Volunteer Supper and along with other members of our committee, to show our deep appreciation and gratitude for the time you spend volunteering to support our great Club.

Like all amateur sports clubs, our survival, and continued success, on and off the field, relies so much on the small group of members who devote their personal time in many ways around the Club, not just on match days and weekends, but often throughout the week.

Again, to show our respect and gratitude to our Volunteers, Marcus Tobin has been appointed as Volunteer Coordinator, so there will be a senior Club member providing ongoing support and advice for our valued Volunteers and to assist, retain and recruit.

We all look forward to a fun and enjoyable evening on 8 March and, for me personally, to say hi, and thank as many of our Volunteers as possible. The club bar will be open from **6pm** and the evening will start at **7pm**, with a welcome by myself and Simon Parrish and a brief talk by Marcus on his new role.

A superb buffet, including Club wine, will be available to all those attending, cost borne by the Club.

If you would like to join this special evening, please reply as soon as possible by email to <a href="mailto:Paul.donnelly@exertis.co.uk">Paul.donnelly@exertis.co.uk</a>

Paul will confirm your booking by return email.

Hope to see you all there on the 8<sup>th</sup> of March.

With best wishes lain
President, EUCRFC